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The Sunrise School Division is pleased to announce the hiring of Matthew Bialek as the Finance 

Manager beginning March 20, 2024. 

      

Matthew is a Chartered Professional Accountant (CPA), with a Bachelor of Commerce Degree 

(Honours) from the University of Manitoba.  

 

Matthew brings accounting and auditing experience to the Sunrise Finance team.  He also 

brings his leadership, time management skills and a customer service perspective to the 

position. Working at BDO Canada for a number of years, he has gained experience and 

exposure to public accounting and is excited to apply these tools and knowledge to the position.  

 

When not accounting, Matthew enjoys volunteering on the CPTC (Canadian Power Toboggan 

Championship) board. 

 

Please join us in congratulating Matthew on his new leadership role in Sunrise.  
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